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DATE: January 18, 2001
TO: Steve Harry, Technical Support Analyst
FROM: Ronald J. Beaton

Director of Administrative Services

RE: Supplemental to Annual Review

This memo will serve as supplemental information and will be attached to this annual review. I have had numerous
conversations with Anne Wagner and Chris Neff concering your interaction with the Pension system and have used
their comments to complete this memo as well as the review itself.

Changes to PeopleSoft
It seems that while you were working on the refund portion of the Procedures Manual you apparently changed some

coding in the system. You are not authorized to make any changes to the PeopleSoft system without approval from

Chris Neff or Kathy House. Changes you made resulted in problems in other processes in PeopleSoft that would have
impeded the Annual Actuarial Valuation process.

Procedures Manual Process

When you are drafting the Procedures Manual, I believe that it is not the most efficient use of your time for you to
actually perform each function that you are documenting for the Procedures Manual. Please interview the individuals
currently performing the tasks, as well as the department head, to secure the required knowledge.

I would also like to review a draft of the manual illustrating what has been accomplished to date. It is important that

this document be completed as soon as possible. Along with the draft I would like to see a timetable from you with a
completion date.

Additional Training/ Self Development
I am also concerned that you are not pursuing additional training opportunities that relate to your position. Anne has

informed me that in the past, when given the opportunity to receive additional training — SQL, etc., you were not
interested. At the time you were hired by Dorothy Stevens your knowledge concemning the State system was of the
utmost importance. As time has passed this need has lessened. I believe that if your intent is to remain with MERS

into the future it is important that you develop and increase your knowledge. I do have a professional development
budget for just that purpose.

Additional Comment

Finally, Steve, I would ask that you refrain from editing documents that you have not been asked to review. 1 believe

that this is a waste of your time and is an unnecessary task. If staff input is required concerning any publication, you
will receive a specific request from the Executive Director or me.




